
To whom it may concern 
 
I am sending this email to voice my strong disapproval of the inhumane treatment 
of innocent people who are victims of war. A war that our country supports yet 
does not take responsibility of the aftermath of war when innocent people are 
not given permanent residency. These reforms have come too late and the govt. is 
not letting in any more refugees. The whole exercise is political and only made 
to make the govt. look good. 
 
Lillian Harris Echuca 3564 




